

WEST ORANGE HIGH SCHOOL

September 3, 2025

Dear West Orange High School Parents/Guardians,

Our staff is eager to greet and share with you an overview of the classes in which your child is enrolled. West Orange High School offers many innovative programs, a state of the art facility, dedicated staff and top-notch curriculum. We sincerely hope that you will be an involved parent, hence completing all of the essential ingredients required for a successful high school experience. Research shows that parental involvement in your child's education has proven to result in greater high school success.

Please join us on September 25th at 6:30 pm in our auditorium for a general welcome and introduction of key personnel. You will then have an opportunity to follow in your child's footsteps through their class schedule. In the ten minutes you will spend with each teacher, there is only time for a general course overview and not for conversations regarding individual students. If, however, there are issues you would like to address, please contact your child's school counselor and do not wait until Back To School Night. Our staff looks forward to building a positive relationship with you and encourages open communication. We urge parents to utilize our Parent Portal and Naviance online systems in order to be informed and involved in school events and your child's performance.

The bell schedule for Back to School Night can be found on the reverse side of this letter. Please have your child provide you with their current schedule information by completing the reverse side. The schedule should be brought with you to this event. Student Mentors will be located throughout our school hallways to help you navigate the building. When Physical Education or Project Adventure classes appear in your child's schedule, please report to the Tarnoff Gym. All Health classes are to report to the Health classroom.

Parking on September 25th could present a problem. We strongly recommend carpooling this evening. If parking lots are full, you can use the Degnan municipal lot, the municipal lot in the Pleasantdale shopping center, or the Kelly Elementary School parking lot, which is located across the street from the high school. The entire faculty looks forward to greeting you on Back to School Night.

Sincerely,

Mr. Oscar Guerrero

Principal

(over)

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT Thursday, September 25, 2025

Please	ask	your	child	to	write	their	schedule	on:	the	form	below.	You	should	bring	this	form	with	you	on
Septem	iber 2	25th, i	in ord	er t	o follo	ow yo	ur child's	clas	s sc	hedu	le.								

Student Name	Grade

Period	Time (PM)	Subject	<u>Teacher</u>	Room
Auditorium	6:30-6:45			
1	6:50-7:00			
2	7:05-7:15			
3	7:20-7:30			
4	7:35-7:45			
5	7:50-8:00			
6	8:05-8:15			
7	8:20-8:30			
8	8:35-8:45			